
 

Circular No.19/2024-25          12th August 2024 

Dear Parent, 

We are excited to announce the upcoming National Taekwondo & Karate Championship for students of 
Grades III-X, scheduled for 1st September 2024 (Sunday).  

To ensure a smooth experience, we will provide both food and transportation (pickup from school and drop-
off to school) for the participating students. Successfully completing this championship will be a significant 
achievement and could open doors for further Taekwondo opportunities. 

Important Information: 

 Registration Fee: Rs. 1000/- 
 Payment Deadline: Wednesday, 14th August 2024 
 Payment Methods: Please make the payment via cash or online transfer and share the 

screenshot, along with the student's name and grade, with Ms. Rajalakshmi (7402888111). 
 Venue: Nimmala A/C Convention Hall, Kandlakoya, Medchal, Hyderabad, Telangana. 

Note: Please note that the registration fee is non-refundable. 

We encourage you to support your child in this exciting opportunity and provide your consent as soon as 
possible. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 

Principal 


